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 The Permanent Mission of Bolivia to the Organization of American States 
present its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of 
American States – Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control 
Commission (CICAD) and has the honor to attach the note of Ambassador 
Hernando Velasco, Vice Minister of Foreign Affairs of Bolivia which informs of the 
decision of the Government of Bolivia to entrust to Lic. Javier Viscarra, Vice 
Minister of Social Defense in charge of coordinating Anti-Drug activities in Bolivia, 
the responsibility of assuming the Presidency of CICAD in representation of the 
country during the thirty eighth regular session to be held on December 6-9, 2005 
in Washington, D.C. 
 
 The Permanent Mission of Bolivia to the Organization of American States 
avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the General Secretariat – Secretariat of 
the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD) the assurances of its 
highest consideration.   
 
 
 
 

Washington, D.C., November 30, 2005 
 
 
 
To the Honorable 
General Secretariat 
Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Drug Abuse  
Control Commission (CICAD) 
Organization of American States 
Washington, D.C. 
 



Republic of Bolivia 
Ministry of Foreign Affairs 
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La Paz, November 28, 2005 
 
 
 
 

 
Mr. Executive Secretary: 
 
 It is my pleasure to communicate to you that the Government of Bolivia has 
decided to entrust Lic. Javier Viscarra, Vice Minister of Social Defense in charge 
of the Anti-drug Activities in Bolivia, as Head of the Bolivian Delegation and the 
responsibility of assuming the Presidency of CICAD in representation of the 
country in the thirty eighth regular session that will take place in Washington, 
December 6-9, 2005. 
 
 I take this opportunity to reiterate to you the assurances of my highest and 
distinguished consideration. 

 
 
 

       Amb. Hernando Velasco 
             Vice-Minister of Foreign Affairs 
 
 
 
 
To  Mister 
James Mack 
Executive Secretary of CICAD 
Washington, D.C. 
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